PLEASE JOIN US!

BFCCPS SPECIAL EDUCATION PARENT ADVISORY COUNCIL (SEPAC)

Tuesday, June 9, 2015

7:00 pm in the BFCCPS Library

Planning meeting for the 2015-2016 school year

- Learn about volunteer and leadership opportunities for next year
 - Brainstorm fundraising ideas

What our SEPAC does:

- Provide parents with support and resources
- Act as support for Special Education at BFCCPS
- Plan outside activities Providence Bruins
- Bring in speakers for parents and teachers

Previous speakers:

- Sarah Ward Executive Functioning
- Holly Oberacker and Tracy Bromley Goodwin ADHD
- Pam Formosa Brain Gym
- Jessica Minahan Anxiety in Children

Please feel free to contact Sarah Grome at pac@bfccps.org with any questions about BFCCPS SEPAC and its many aspects.

RSVP: pac@bfccps.org